pominican Times

February 2014



On Sunday, the 2nd of February, pupils from 4th, 5th and 6th class took part in the CBOI's **Peace Proms Concert** in City West. Thanks to Mrs. O' Donnell and Ms. Fiorentini for preparing the children for the event.



Do This in Memory Mass for 2nd class pupils took place on Sunday the 9th of February in St. Michael's Church, Dun Laoghaire.



Third Class have enjoyed learning about Ancient Egypt. Here they are painting beautiful pictures of Tutankhamen.



Well done to our Basketball Team who took part in a **Basketball Blitz** in Tallaght on Thursday, the 13th of February. We are so proud of you!



Confirmation took place on Tuesday the 11th of February at 11.00am. Well done to all the boys and girls who were confirmed. A big thank you to Ms. Fiorentini for preparing the children so well for Confirmation. Thank you also to Mrs. O'Donnell for preparing the choir and to Sr. Margaret Mary who accompanied them on the organ on the day.



Check out the beautiful artwork that 4th Class did for Valentine's Day.



Paired Reading in 2nd Class finished up on Wednesday, the 26th of February. Thank you to Ms. Heavin for organising it and for Ms. Parsons for facilitating it. Thanks to all the parents who came in and participated.

Fifth and Sixth Class had a talk from an engineer as part of STEPS on Monday the 24th of February. They learned about different types of engineering.

Check out **our school garden** which was landscaped over the midterm break. A huge thank you to the Parents Association for funding the work. It looks fantastic!



Well done to all the pupils who were busy planting flowers in the garden over the last few days and thanks to Mrs. Rogan for organising it.



